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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 

 

             Monday 15
th

 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to you to inform you that, sadly, Mr Booker will not be returning to Ad 

Astra Infant School following the Easter holiday.  As you will be aware, he has been 

unwell recently and needs to take some time to recover fully.  I am sure that you will 

join myself and the rest of the staff in wishing him all the very best for the future. 

 

I am pleased to say that we will be welcoming Mrs Warner to our Year 1 team from 

Monday 22
nd

 April and she will be teaching in Turtles’ class for the rest of the Summer 

Term.  Mrs Warner has worked at Ad Astra on and off for a number of years and many 

of the children are familiar with her already. 

 

With thanks and best wishes 

 

 

Clare Tantrum 

Headteacher 
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